
Recommendation for Urban Bike Lane 

Expansion 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

From: [Insert Your Name] 

[Insert Your Address] 

[Insert Your City, State, Zip Code] 

Email: [Insert Your Email] 

Phone: [Insert Your Phone Number] 

Subject: Recommendation for the Expansion of Urban Bike 

Lanes 

Dear [Insert Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my strong support for the expansion of bike lanes in our urban area. As a 

proponent of sustainable transportation and community well-being, I believe that enhancing our 

bike lane network will yield numerous benefits for residents and visitors alike. 

Studies have shown that increased bike lane infrastructure leads to: 

• Improved safety for cyclists. 

• Encouragement of healthier lifestyles among community members. 

• Reduction of traffic congestion and pollution. 

• Increased economic activity in local businesses due to improved accessibility. 

Therefore, I recommend the following areas for immediate consideration in the bike lane 

expansion project: 

1. [Insert Location 1] 

2. [Insert Location 2] 

3. [Insert Location 3] 

I urge the municipal authorities to take this recommendation seriously and prioritize the 

development of a comprehensive bike lane plan that connects key neighborhoods and 

commercial zones. 



Thank you for considering this important initiative. I look forward to seeing our community 

grow into a more bike-friendly environment. 

Sincerely, 

[Insert Your Name] 


